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16 August 2005

Howdy Kiyoto Aoki

Thank you very much from the Rotary Club
of Toowoomba, for sending your four fine
ambassadors from Japan. We also thank you
for the small gift presented to our President
Perry Russell, at our Club meeting last
night here in Toowoomba.

Some of our members have been showing

your young men around the various sights of
Toowoomba, which many of the earlier visitors from your Rotary Club have seen before,
through the many years we have been !' '
having exchange visits.

We were very pleased that each of the young
men gave a short speech in English, and we
were all very impressed with their
individual efforts in what we hope is
becoming their second language, and one
that they will learn better in the future so
that they will enjoy their return visits to
Australia that much more.

cheers, John W. D. Humphreys.
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